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Several IIR library staffers including Librarian Gormly Miller, Brad Shaw,
Leone Eckert, Katherine Spinney and Crace Horton attended a meeting in Syracuse
December 5 of the Western New York Chapter of Special Libraries Association,
Yrs. Alice Cook of the School's Extension Division spoke on the IULEC project,
with particular reference to the program being carried on in Syracuse,

Born to Maryrose and Bob Alexander of Newark, H.J, on November 18, a son
R, Cregg; weight 0 1bs. 5 oz. Maryrose was formerly secretary to Prof. Jensen.
The Alexanders have another son, Tommy, age 2%.

Ann and Martin Martel of Spencer Rd., Ithaca are parents of a son, Charles,
born November 17. Reported weight was 7.6215708 lbs. Charles is the Martel's
first child. Ann was secretary to Prof. Tolles before Charles' arrival.

Jane and Charles Gimbrone of Puffalo are parents of a son born November 20,
This is the Gimbrone's third child, Jane used to work in IIR's mailing room.

Prof. Jesse Carpenter spoke on industry-wide bargaining December 8 at the
anmual conference of the Building Indusiry Empioyers of New York State at the
DeWitt Clinton Hotel in Albany,.

Mrs. Ruby Oreen Smith, professor emeritus of the College of Home Economics

and mother of IIR's Prof., Alpheus Smith, called in recently to congfatulate
She had

the School on achicving international scope in such a short time,
read about the Scheool's international conference.) o

Prof. J. E. Morton of the School's Statistical Divisien has been named
chairman of a faculty committee to advise the Cornell Social Science Research
Center on computational needs in current and imperding social science research
at Cornell. Other members of the committee are Profs. Urie Bronfenbrenner and
T. A. Ryan of the Psychology Department, and Garnet McCreary of the Sociolegy
Department .

Dalton McFarland, Ph,D.'52, sends his regards to his friends at ILR School
via Wayne Hodges, when both were attending a recent Fublic Relations Society
meeting in Detroit. Dalton teaches at Michigan State College.

Prof, Paul Gordon discussed Wages and Salaries in Hospitals December 9 at
a dinner meeting with administrators of the Syracuse Hospital Council.

last Tuesday, December 15, Prof. Donald Cullen spoke to members of the
LR Staff Organization on the School's West German trainee program, of which

he is in charge, N-170
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3eated in his office in Room 47, Professor Robert Raimon was far more
#illing to discuss the paper he is about to present before the Industrial
Relations Hesearch Association than he was to talk sbout himself,

On December 28 he will read the paper on which he has been working. The
paper, entitled "Sources of Wage Data", reviews the strengths and weaknesses
of available wage information in relation to current problems in wage research,

Raimon received his Master's degree in 1949 and his Ph,D. in 1951 from
gornell (ILR)., Today, as a member of the ILR faculty, he has gained the repu-
tation ameng his students as '"the professor with the melodious voice™ ~- a
reputation gained in teaching Corporation Finance and Labor Market Economics.

Before coming to the IIR School, Professor Raimon attended Brooklyn Col-
lege and Columbia University's School of Business, from which he received his
5.5, From 1943 to 1946 he served in the Army of the United States as a "first
class private" in the infantry. Raimon saw action in the imwasion of the
Philirpines in 194k, During his student days at IIR he worked as a teaching
assistant, a research assistant, and as a full time researcher,

In the summers of 1949 and 1952 Raimon participated in two business-edu-
cation programs - one at B. F, Goodrich Company in Akxon, and the other at the
Chrysler Corporation in Detroit. These were designed to acquaint university
cconomists with the operations of large corporationa, For six weeks last summer
he served as wage consultant for a large public utility,

Recently, the Social Science Research Council awarded Professor Raimon and
Marvin Gelfand {'54) a research grant, The grant is designed to provide selected
undergraduates with faculty guidance in developing research skills. This pro-
ject is concerned with the relevance of wage relationships to the supply of
skilled labor, :

Professor Raimon has had some informal experience in the field of craft
labor, although he denies the skills involved. Recently he and his wife,
Funice, who was at one time an English instructor at Cornell's Arts College,
mrchased the old Bryant home on Mitchell Street. The home has stood the wear
snd tear of 128 years. Today it is withstanding the tearing out of old coal
bins and other major renovations. Raimon's complaint is that the bankers who
hold the mortgage fail to help in the work. As for the relevance of sll this to
wage relationships, Professor Raimon did find a coin, dated 1832, in his yard
not long ago. He scurried downtown to seek an expertts valuation: "fifty
cerits, if it weren't for the hole in the middle.m

There's a third member of the Raimon home, Jason, an Irish setter, dJason
suffers periodic "wanderlustus', Often, for a few days, the old Bryant home
lacks its red-haired tenant. During one of Jason's recent escapades, according
to Professor Raimon, “he became involved in an animated conversation with two
English setters - through the window of a near-by home." The outcome of the
conversation was a broken window and one insurance claim,

Current problems in wage research at the library might occupy Professor
Faimon's hours here at School, but recurring problems in setter research account
for much of his field work,




